
 

 

 

 

 

 

DELEGATES FOR  

2024 TKC SPECIAL GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

August 2 & 3, 2024 

 

The following Citizens will represent the ________________________________family 
at the 2024 General Assembly at TKC Fish Camp. 

Preference is for delegates to attend in person. Please indicate below if 
delegates will be attending in person or virtually.  

 Name In Person Virtual 

1  
 

  

 
2 

   

3  
 

  

4  
 

  

5  
 

  

6  
 

  

 

Signed by the Family Head____________________________________________ 

on this date: ______________________________ and  

Elder       on this date: ________________. 



Information for Delegates 

• Delegates will need to be equally divided amongst the family lines (Maggie 
Broeren family lines two representatives each, Chief Jim Boss three 
representatives each, and Jenny LeBarge three representatives each).  
 

• Preference is for delegates to attend in person. Please indicate on the 
form if a delegate will be attending in person or virtually.  
 

• In order to participate virtually, you must have a secure internet 
connection, access to a computer, and be registered online for the 
General Assembly.  
 

• General Assembly documents and presentations will be provided through 
a link, if attending virtually. 
 

• When attending virtually, all participants are to follow the Code of Civil 
Conduct for Meetings and the Video Conference Meeting Rules that will 
be included in the 2024 General Assembly Package.  
 

• More details on registration and connecting virtually will be provided well 
in advance of the General Assembly on the TKC Website & Facebook 
Page.  
 

• The Delegate Form is due by no later than August 1st, 2024 prior to the 
start of the 2024 General Assembly and can be submitted to Victoria 
Holmes, Clerk of the Council at clerkofcouncil@taan.ca or 117 Industrial 
road, Main TKC Administration Building.  
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